St. Canice Primary School and Nursery Unit
11 Curragh Road

Dungiven

BT47 4SE

Principal: Mr Ciardn Loane

20* December 2023
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS ARRANGEMENTS

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

The Nursery Unit will close for end of Term 1 on Wednesday 20" December at the

normal home time.

The Primary School will be closing at 11.00am on Friday 22" December for the end of

Term 1. Please note there will be no buses.

Both the Primary school and Nursery Unit will re-open for Term 2 on

Monday 8" January 2024.

Thank you for your continued support during Term 1.

On behalf of everyone in our school, may you have a peaceful and joyful Christmas.

Yours sincerely

L L

Ciardn Loane

Principal

Telephone: 02877741457 Fax: 02877742837

Email: info@stcanices.dungiven.ni.sch.uk www.stcanicepsdungiven.com




